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Friday 22nd September 2022 
 
To :  Parents and Carers – Year 1 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Reading Books 
 
As you will already be aware, your child takes home a reading book levelled to their ability with a reading record.  Please 
return this to school every day with a comment in the reading record to let us know if the book has been read or how 
many pages have been read.  You can also use the comments box to inform us if your child is finding the book easy or 
difficult.   
 
It is important to return the book to school every day even if it has not been read as the teaching staff often read with 
children during the school day. 
 
Your child may come home with a yellow “Golden Ticket” with a number on the back.  This is part of our reward system 
we use in school.  PLEASE RETURN THE TICKETS TO SCHOOL WITH THE BOOK.  The ticket is then put into a draw and 2 
winners are announced in our weekly Achievement Assembly on Friday afternoons.  The winners receive a book of their 
choice as a prize to keep. 
 
Your child may also come home with a “home reading stickers” for great reading at home.  We have “reading superstar” 
stickers to reward excellent reading in school. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the school office or the teaching staff. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs J Atkinson  Miss L Astles 
Teacher   Teaching Assistant  
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